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  Introductory School Email Grade 9 

 

Immunization consent packages for grade 9 students will be sent home in the fall. Follow the 
instructions inside the consent package and return the signed consent form to the school. 
Students in grade 9 will be offered immunizations in school-based clinics. Please discuss the 
information in the consent package with your child and include them in the decision to provide 
consent for immunization. This is an opportunity for adolescents to start making decisions 
about their own health.  

Immunizations will be provided at the school for grade 9 students on December 2, 2020 and 
December 7, 2020. 

A grade 9 student can make an informed decision about immunization regardless of their 
parent/guardian/representative decision to consent or refuse immunization.  

For more information visit HealthLinkBC: The Infants Act, Mature Minor Consent and Immunization 

Public Health is following all provincial recommendations for physical distancing and enhanced cleaning. All school-based 
clinics will follow these safety measures to help reduce the spread of COVID-19. Contact the local Health Unit at 250-388-
2200 if you have any questions. 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
FROM THE CAREER CENTRE 
 

Please continue to check the Career Centre website www.oakbaycareercentre.weebly.com 

for news and upcoming events.  We are now almost finished our university zoom sessions. 

Universities will connect again in the spring to share information about reporting of grades, 

documentation expectations and choosing first year courses.  

 

PSAT - Attention Grade 11’s – Are you considering an American University after high school? Grade 11 

students will have an opportunity to write a Practice SAT (PSAT) exam the morning of January 26th in 

our library. Seating is limited and will be issued on a first come first serve basis once the student has 

registered with Ms. Giesbrecht and paid the $25 fee. Check-in will be at 7:45am with the exam to start 

Oak Bay High School  

Next Week @ Oak Bay High  

Nov. 30-Dec.4, 2020  
  

 UPCOMING DATES 

December 2 & 7 
Grade 9 Immunizations 
 
December 14 
PAC meeting @7pm 
 
December 16 
Oak Bay Recorded Band 
Concert @7pm 
 
December 18 
Last day of classes 
 
January 4 
School re-opens 
 
January 11 
Grade Zooms for course 
planning 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.healthlinkbc.ca/healthlinkbc-files/infants-act-mature-minor-consent-and-immunization
http://www.oakbaycareercentre.weebly.com/


at 8:00am and finish at approximately noon. In order to secure your seat bring in a $25 cheque to Ms. 

Giesbrecht payable to Oak Bay High School as soon as possible.  

 
 

OAK BAY SPIRIT WEAR 

If you would like your order for Christmas, deadline to purchase is December 

4th.   https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/ 

You will receive an email when your order is ready for pickup. Orders can be picked up from the main office 

between 8:00am and 4:00pm Monday thru Friday.  

Any orders placed after December 4th, you can pick up in the New Year, we will send you an email when ready 

for pick up. 

*All items are subject to availability. 
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